
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
REGION IX 

December 1,1989 

Mr. Scott Sievert 
EHS Contractor Supply 
P.O. Box 51570 
Chandler, AZ. 85076 

Dear Mr. Sievert, 

215 Fremont Street 
San Francisco, CA 94105 

In Reply 
Refer To: H-2-1 

This is in responce to the report entilted "Phase I Tank 
Closure, UST Removal & Remedial Action" from Environmental Aspects 
dated June 16, 1989. 

EPA has reviewed the activities conducted related to tank 
closure, site assessment and remediation. We have determined that 
the results obtained are acceptable under the Federal UST 
Regulations 40 CFR 280 and therefore approve the site closure. 

If you should have any que~tions please feel free to contact 
me at (415) 744-1640. 

Sincerely, 

E~~al Program Manager 
Office of Underground Storage Tanks 

cc: Jim Rang, Environmental Aspects 


